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Dear All, 
 

As we move into the New Year, we are subject to constant 
adjustments to the health guidance about how we operate. 
Although the predictions of timescales are positive; that we 
are moving through the pandemic and isolation periods are 
reducing, that may not reflect where those people in our 
community are at the moment.  
 

I am grateful to all staff who have stepped outside their role 
and occasionally their skillset to pick of the roles of those 
who cannot be in school for various reasons. (I am not sure 
they will want me back in the kitchen with the amount of 
washing up water I managed to spread outside the sink 
today!) It is the flexibility and commitment demonstrated 
across the school that is allowing us to meet our core 
purposes and be open.  
 

As we review successes and identify areas of development 
we have been receiving feedback on our current homework 
policy. One of the impacts of the pandemic is that everyone 
has had the chance to recognise the pressures and 
effectiveness of homework and the importance of 
concentrating on core skills.  
 

Homework should always be purposeful and manageable for 
pupils, parents and staff. Its first purpose is to reinforce 
learning in class and Tapestry allows for our partnership 
work. 
As a result, we shall be offering core work, of which reading, 
work on spellings and number facts including multiplication 
tables are essential and should have the most attention. They 
are intended to support not swamp crucial child 
development which should be through hobbies; sports, music 
and developing interests. We shall then consult later in the 
term. 
 

Further dates have been added to the calendar and we look 
forward to starting all extra-curricular activities next week 
except the two Junior and Infant Choirs, which by necessity 
will start the following week. 
   

Best wishes 
 

Linda Wiskin 

 

 

Friday 14th January 2022 

Head Teacher’s Message 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

Calendar Events 

Please can we remind parents to 
contact the school office by email or 
answerphone if your child is unwell for 
every day they are absent. 

Notices 

Deuteronomy 7:9 Know therefore that the Lord your God is God; he is the faithful God, keeping his 
covenant of love to a thousand generations of those who love him and keep his commandments. 

Due to unforeseen circumstance 
there will be no KS2 Choir on Monday 
17th January nor KS1 Choir Tuesday 
18th January.  

 

Extra Curriculum Clubs Start  

 

Half Term  

 

Class 9 Year 5 Road Safety Training  

 

Ash Services  2:00 pm - 3:00 pm The Cathedral 

 

Class 10 Year 5 Road Safety Training 

 

World Book Day Celebration   

 

Eucharist Service  

 

Year 2 Tag Rugby Workshop  

Due to the closure of Waterloo Road 

car park please can we ask parents to 

allow more time for drop off and pick 

ups of their children. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/school-diary
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Friday 14th January 2022 

Please remember to pre-order lunches on SCOPAY even if your child is  

bringing in a packed lunch from home. 

Instructions can be found on our website/parent’s page     

Lunch Menu week commencing 17th January 2022 

Nut Free School The school aims to protect children who have allergies to nuts, We do not 

allow nuts or nut products in school lunch boxes or in theirs snacks.   

Please can we remind parents to cut grapes in half.  Thank you for co-operation. 

 Deuteronomy 7:9 Know therefore that the Lord your God is God; he is the faithful God, keeping his 
covenant of love to a thousand generations of those who love him and keep his commandments. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/parent-manager
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Friday 14th January 2022 
 

Weekly Special Achievement Awards 

EYFS 

  Esme G Dea B  

Lower School 

 Adelene A   Lambris G  Kai J-B 
 

Middle School  

 David M  Nethmi D Laurence S 
  

Upper School 

 Antonia M Amber B Clara F 

Deuteronomy 7:9 Know therefore that the Lord your God is God; he is the faithful God, keeping his 
covenant of love to a thousand generations of those who love him and keep his commandments. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
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Friday 14th January 2022 
 

Footballer Visit 

Chelmsford City footballer Simeon Jackson visited the school on 
Tuesday to lead assemblies all about health and well-being and the 
power of sport. 

Simeon has played football 49 times for Canada and even featured 
in the Premier League for Norwich City earlier in his career. He 
talked about the difference that sport has made to his life and the 
benefits for mental and physical health of exercise and being part 
of a team. At the end, Simeon took questions from the children 
such as 'How do you balance you professional and home life?' 

'Who would you rather play with, Messi or Ronaldo? and 'What does it feel like to score a 
goal?' 

Cornelius said, "It was quite a nice experience to hear from someone who had played in a 
top league and how they have been through their life." 

Sophie said, "It was really interesting to hear about his life," while Michael added, "It felt 
like a dream to have a good footballer in school." 

Each child in the school has been given a free adult ticket for any Chelmsford City Home 

League Match. Under-12s get in free with an adult. 

The next three home matches are: 

Saturday 15th January (3pm), Monday 17th January 
(7.45pm), Saturday 29th January (3pm), Saturday 
12th February (3pm), Saturday 26th February 
(3pm). 

Deuteronomy 7:9 Know therefore that the Lord your God is God; he is the faithful God, keeping his 
covenant of love to a thousand generations of those who love him and keep his commandments. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
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Friday 14th January 2022 
 

GROW YOUR WELL-BEING- HAPPIER JANUARY 2022 

Why not see if you and your family can follow 

these daily tasks and actions, to make January a 

more positive month for all. 

 

Mrs Morecroft and Mrs Burnham 

Deuteronomy 7:9 Know therefore that the Lord your God is God; he is the faithful God, keeping his 
covenant of love to a thousand generations of those who love him and keep his commandments. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
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Friday 14th January 2022 
 

Year 6 Isle of Wight Trip 

The next instalment of £85.75 is due by 14th January for the IOW trip  

Deuteronomy 7:9 Know therefore that the Lord your God is God; he is the faithful God, keeping his 
covenant of love to a thousand generations of those who love him and keep his commandments. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
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Friday 7th January 2022 
 

 

Deuteronomy 7:9 Know therefore that the Lord your God is God; he is the faithful God, keeping his 
covenant of love to a thousand generations of those who love him and keep his commandments. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/

